Diversity in Action Group

Meeting Minutes

April 15, 2009

Members Present

Martin Bednarek
Admissions & Records/Int’l Students
Kate Motoyama
Language Arts/Speech Communication

John Vehikite 
EOPS

Henry Villareal
Admissions & Records/Dean 

Members Absent or Excused

Sylvia Aguirre-Alberto
Student Services/Multicultural Center

Fauzi Hamadeh 
Student Services/Student Activities

Others Present

Aaron Schaefer
Student Activities

Ruth Turner
EOPS

The meeting was called to order by Chair Villareal at 12:20 p.m.

Goal for spring 2009 is to finalize DIAG mission statement and the goals and adjectives.  Members were asked to review/modify for our next meeting.  John Sewart and Milla McConnell from the office of Planning, Research and Institutional Effectiveness will meet with us and help us determine the data CSM already has, as well as data DIAG may need.  
Discussion commenced about DIAG membership with a reminder that DIAG meetings are open to everyone.  Motoyama proposed DIAG form a “sub-group” to focus on planning DIAG activities and generate excitement.  This was a major role of the former DIAG at CSM.  Additional funding for academic year 09/10 would be needed to support DIAG programs. The more “formal” DIAG membership could then focus on the more procedural “boring” stuff.

It was asked “how can we address curricular issues.  It was agreed that more data is needed, and the 2003 Student Equity Plan could be used as a baseline.  Members were asked to review the Student Equity Plan.

Member Motoyama will update the DIAG Mission statement for us to review before our next meeting. 

Next DIAG meeting will be May 22, 12 – 1:30 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 12:50 p.m.
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